REPUBLIC OF ZAMBIA

MINISTRY OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE

RE-OPENING OF THE TEVET COLLEGES

24" January, 2024

The Ministry of Technology and Science has been following the trend on the rising
numbers of Cholera cases in the Country. Following the announcement by
Government on the change of date for opening of schools, | wish to mention that

the Technical Education, Vocational and Entrepreneurship Training (TEVET)
Institutions will have the calendar dates for 2024 as follows:

Term One

Opening Date:12'" February, 2024
Closing Date: 26" April, 2024

Term Two

Opening Date: 6" May, 2024
Closing Date: 9*" August, 2024

Term Three

Opening Date: 2" September, 2024
Closing Date: 6" December, 2024



In view of the foregoing, all TEVET institutions are being directed to conduct
extensive preventive, monitoring and maintenance activities in order to provide a safe
learning environment for the learners and members of staff which include and are
not limited to the following:

a. Provide chlorine, soap and hand sanitizers within the colleges;

b. Place hand washing facilities at all entrances of hostels, lecture rooms 2nd
laboratories;

c. Information Education and Communication manuals on cholera to be posted
on campus; and

d. Ensure that hostels and surrounding areas are thoroughly cleaned and
sanitized regularly.

Further, kindly be informed that the situation is subject to review by the Ministry
of Health dependent on how the pandemic evolves.




